CARP USA: Happy Thanksgiving!
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There is so much to be grateful for this year. CARP is what it is thanks to all of our
supporters, mentors, donors, staff, and especially our student leaders.

Thank you to every single one of you.

If you have not seen it yet, check out what happened for CARP in the 2022-2023 year:

Annual Report

We truly hope you enjoy this day with your loved ones!
Happy Thanksgiving.

Love,
the National CARP team




